
 
1 September 2017 
 

For Year 10 Parents 

The information below comes from the School’s Combined Cadet Force run in collaboration with 

Bangor Grammar School. It offers many opportunities to our pupils and refers to the joining process. 

CCF Enrolment Evening 

CCF Enrolment for potential recruits in Year 10 will take place from 1915 in Bangor Grammar 

School Assembly Hall and Atrium on the evening of Wednesday 6th September 2017. 

The evening will start in the Assembly Hall where there will be a short presentation on life in 

Bangor Grammar School CCF and the opportunities available to cadets. I would encourage all 

parents to attend this, even if older siblings are or have been involved in CCF. At the end of 

this presentation there will be the opportunities to ask CCF staff any questions that you may 

have. 

If you wish your son or daughter to join the CCF for what will be a trial period until the end 

of October, you will need to decide whether they would like to join the Navy or Army 

Sections and will be able to complete the attached Application and Data Capture Form. 

Paper copies of the attached form are available from Bangor Grammar School Reception and 

will be available on the night. 

The MoD has a rather unique approach to sizing uniforms and so rather than guessing, 

recruits will be able to try on uniform in Changing Rooms so that they order the correct sizes 

on the form. 

At the end of the trial period, if your son/daughter wishes to continue in the CCF you will 

need to pay their fees of £45 for the year at our last Parade Night before October Half Term 

(Wednesday 25th October). 

To avoid bank charges we would prefer cash (in an envelope) but if you are paying fees by 

cheque, please make it payable to Bangor Grammar School. 

Regards 

 

S Lt Stephen Robinson 

 


